
 

2 Westbrook Corporate Center 

Westchester, IL 60154 

United States 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

This is to inform you that Essentra has made the decision to obsolete part number 550249 from our 
offering.  You are being notified because you have ordered this part in the past. 
 
Regrettably we are not able to offer any alternatives.  We would be happy to work with you to find 
another solution that might work in your application from our vast product offering.  
 
The effective date is January 26, 2023.  If you have further questions or are interested in inquiring about 
any remaining available stock, please speak with your sales contact.     
 

Best Regards, 

Greg Mifsud 

Greg Mifsud 

Director of Products & Pricing 

 

 
 


